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I have studied the proposals for development in warrington and quite frankly I am dismayed. There is no
justification for the proposed growth and to do so by grabbing green belt land goes against every concern that
the council should have for the environment. To build on green belt is just unthinkable when we should be
conserving our countryside for future generations. Warrington will just merge into Appleton Thorn and
Grappenhall and traffic will grind to a stand still. I work in the town centre and my commute to work can take
45 minutes on a bad day. I would like to be able to use public transport but cannot as buses come so
infrequently. The council needs a long hard think about its strategy- there are plenty of disused sites in the town
centre which should be developed in preference or returned to parkland

Your sincerely Jane Morris
Appleton resident




